
DIOCESE OF SACRAMENTO 
Office of Youth & Young Adult Ministry 

2110 Broadway            Sacramento, CA 95818-2541            (916) 733-0123       

 
To:  PASTOR / PASTORAL STAFF / BULLETIN EDITOR  
From:  Deacon Kevin Staszkow, Director 
Re:  Please add these announcements to your website! (English and Spanish Translation) 
Date:  Monday, September 14, 2020 
 
Included are new and current announcements from the Office of Youth & Young Adult Ministry. We would 
greatly appreciate if you could add these announcements to your website or online bulletin. Please also share 
relevant announcements with your staff and volunteers. If you have any questions, please contact Jen at 916-
733-0135. New and updated announcements are highlighted in yellow! 
 
For more information on any of the included events and a list of all weekly events that OYYA has to offer, 
please visit www.scd.org/oyya.  

 

Event Title *Updated* Suicide Prevention: A conversation for Youth & Young Adult Ministry Leaders 
Copy English Text Below 

During Suicide Prevention Month please join Loree Lippsmeyer, Deacon Kevin Staszkow, and other Youth & 
Young Adult Ministry Leaders for a discussion of the signs to watch for and the actions to take to prevent 
suicide in the young people we serve. This discussion will be on Thursday, September 17th at 6:30pm on 
Zoom. To get the zoom link go to www.scd.org/oyya. 

 
Event Title *Updated* ExtraOrdinary Times 
Copy English Text Below 

Join us Thursday, September 17th at 9pm for ExtraOrdinary Times Young Adult Retreat where our guest 
speaker is Klarissa Chichioco. Klarissa is the Director of Youth and Young Adult Ministry for Queen of 
Apostles Catholic Church in San Jose, CA. She has attended the Theology of the Body Institute in 
Pennsylvania, and speaks at parishes, retreats, and conferences about the life changing teachings of purity 
and chastity. She will share a reflection with us based on the Sunday readings. Join us live on Facebook 
@scdoyya 

 

Event Title *NEW*  Mantenernos Sanos en Cuerpo y Mente 
Copy Spanish Text Below 

El Comité Diocesano de Pastoral Juvenil invita a todos los jóvenes a unirse a nuestro próximo Facebook 
Live @SCDOYYA.  El Martes 22 de Septiembre, 6:30 pma 8pm.  Abordaremos el tema: “Mantenernos Sanos 
en Cuerpo y Mente”.  Únete y escuchemos a Maricruz Flores líder diocesano de San Diego, juntos 
tendremos una conversación sobre nuestra salud mental.  Te esperamos. 
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